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Dear Otter class, 

 

I hope you are all well and had a lovely Easter! I definitely ate too much chocolate and I am 

now working hard exercising! I am using my 1 hour of outdoor exercise a day, riding my bike. 

Hopefully you’ve been able to go the park or for a walk in the beautiful sunshine. 

 

I am pleased to see some of you have been working really hard on My Maths, Bug Club and 

Timetable Rockstars, a very well done to you! I have some very exciting news to share with 

you. Your parents should have received an email for you to log onto our Google Classroom! Here 

you can access more learning with me at home! We’ve been working really hard to set this up so 

we can communicate with you at home and be there with you on your learning journey. Our new 

topic for this half term is The Great Fire of London and I have uploaded some exciting lessons, 

activities and videos so you can learn all about this historical event at home. There is also some 

Maths, English, Phonics and some fun wellbeing activities for you to do too. You can post 

pictures and comments about your work so I can see. How exciting is that! Google Classroom is 

launching on Monday 27th April and I can’t wait to see all your wonderful work! 
 

I have still been busy baking. I made a lovely fresh loaf of bread, a chocolate orange cake and 

some delicious Portuguese bread called Bolo Bo Caco. Have you been baking or cooking at home? 

It is a great way to practice some maths skill. You must read the scales carefully to make sure 

you use the right amount of ingredients. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Mrs Ryan and Mrs Ofosu say ‘Hello” and are missing you lots. They can’t wait to see us all. Mrs 

Ryan has been keeping busy in her garden with her daughters and is doing lots of reading. She is 

really looking forward to seeing all your happy faces when we are all back together again. 

 

I am still missing all of your smiling faces and hope we return to school soon. This is a very 

strange time for us all and I am also missing my family. Please stay safe, enjoy the sunshine and 

I look forward to speaking with you next week via Google Classroom! 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Verity, Mrs Ryan and Mrs Ofosu 


